

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are writing to inform you of your student's participation in a brief survey that will be administered between October 3rd through October 6th. This survey will be used to assist us in uncovering and addressing the social and emotional well-being of our students. With a continued commitment to addressing social and emotional barriers to learning, we are asking that all students enrolled in our school complete the Pupil Attitudes to Self and School (PASS) survey. Research-based, PASS provides teachers with highly reliable and valid information into how students feel about themselves as a learner and how they feel about school. Available in twenty languages, PASS allows schools to detect possible barriers to student learning, including issues around confidence, resilience, motivation, and concentration. The PASS survey will allow our school to proactively address non-academic barriers to learning, which can compromise the wellbeing and academic success of our students. Please be assured that student confidentiality will be strictly protected. If you do not wish to have your student participate in this survey, please send in a written letter to the main office no later than Friday, September 30th.

If you have questions or wish to discuss this further, contact me at hopkinst@dunmoreschooldistrict.net

D636

Mr. Timothy Hopkins

Dunmore Jr. /Sr. HS Principal